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Slough Learning Disability Partnership Board

Hello and welcome!

Giuseppe Di Martino
LD and Autism Commissioner



Slough Learning Disability Partnership Board

Aims of the board

The Slough Learning Disability Partnership 
Board wants to improve the lives of people 
with a learning disability, their families, and 
carers by challenging inequalities, influencing 
decisions about services, and preventing the 
need for specialised support.
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What the Learning Disability Partnership Board does

• Oversees the Action Plan included in the Adult Learning Disability Strategy
• Ensures Co-Production becomes the normal and expected way of working.
• Makes sure learning disability services are of good quality.
• Makes recommendations and influence decisions about services.
• Creates and shares information in accessible format.
• Informs people about what is happening in Slough.
• Promotes the rights of people with learning disability, their families, and carers.
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What do you want

For a successful Learning Disability Partnership Board that can bring
about change, it is important that all the right people are members.

We want to hear what people with learning disability, their families
and carers want, so we would like to invite them to join the group.

By joining, you will help shape the future of Learning Disability
Services in Slough.

Other members include professionals working in health and social
care and other relevant services (housing, DWP, etc).
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Meetings

The Slough Learning Disability Partnership Board will meet once every three
months

Members will be supported during meetings by:

• Ensuring they have a voice.
• Using simple language, no jargon.
• Extra time after the meetings to discuss specific topics.

Notes of the meetings will be published in easy read format.
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Rules to participate:

• Attend at least two meetings per year.

• Using simple language, no jargon.

• Respect other people’s ideas 

• Be kind to others.

• Work as a team.

• Maintain confidentiality.
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Non-member attendance

Meetings are public, and

people who are not

members of the Board can

attend by sending a request

to beinvolved@slough.gov.uk

at least 10 days before the

meeting.

mailto:beinvolved@slough.gov.uk
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Requests to the Learning Disability Partnership Board

Written requests can be submitted to the Board for the followings:

• Present a specific topic / project / idea / plan / initiative / etc.

• Gain opinion on specific areas of work.

• Request approval for specific projects related to or impacting people with

Learning Disability and their families and carers



Thank you
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